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ACCEPTANCE OF SPITTAL PLAY PARK 
An update on the re-development of Spittal Play Park 

Recommendation: 
1. Council is invited to note the report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Yes No 

Does the decision involve new expenditure?  No 

Is there an existing budget for the proposed expenditure (insert code) N/A  

What procurement level is required? N/A 

Are there equalities impacts / an equalities assessment required? Already undertaken 

Does this require a full council decision? (Reports for full council decision 
should still be sent to the relevant committee where possible.) 

 No 

Is there a background paper or papers? (provide links below).  No 

 

1. A final site meeting has taken place between Kompan, the main contractors for Spittal 
Play Park and council officers. A programme of follow-up work, such as grass seeding, has 
been agreed to address issues that arose as a result of drought. 

2. Advice has been provided about grass cutting, about maintenance and cleaning and about 
future planting. 

3. Officers are satisfied that the scheme of work has been delivered to the terms of the 
order. 

4. Comments from members of the public include: 

“That play park is brilliant for kids of all ages it’s just what spittal needed thank 

you” 

“Grandson loves it! Nice variety of equipment for all different ages. Some extra 

seats would be appreciated” 

“Took my nephew the other day and he really enjoyed it.” 

 
The play park has also been commended or advertised by local businesses such as Haggerston 
Castle. 
 

Issues arising from proposal. 
None. 

Rationale for recommendation. 
Not applicable. 

Gareth Davies 


